Memorandum

To:

Council Member James Gennaro



Council Member David Yassky

From:
Gary Altman

Re:

Int 64 and Int 66

Date:

Monday, April 24, 2006




Please be advised that pursuant to Rule 6.30 of the Council, Int. 64 and Int. 66 which previously was jointly referred to the Committees on Environmental Protection and Small Business is now being assigned solely to the Small Business Committee. 

Cc: Chuck Meara

Cc: Ruthie Delfranco

